
Hey Older Girls! 

 

Come and learn about what your possibilities are in the field of mathematics and 
statistics! 

Join your fellow older girls and learn about some of the careers in the 
mathematical sciences while earning the “Women in Mathematics” badge. 

When: November 22, 2014, 10am – 1pm.  Registration at 9:45. 

Costs $6 per girl (includes programming and badge) 

Location: 105 Walker Hall on the Appalachian State University Campus at the 
corner of Rivers Street, Bodenheimer Drive and Depot Street..  See: 
http://maps.appstate.edu/ 

What to bring: yourself and a bag lunch 

Mail registrations to Amber Mellon, 154 Pond Rd, Boone, NC 28607.  Make 
checks payable to “Troop 10492.” Hurry, there are only 25 spots for this event! 

Questions: email Amber at ambermellon@gmail.com or see 
http://cs.appstate.edu/~sjg/awm/earnedbadge.html 

Sponsored by High Country Girl Scouts and the Mathematical Sciences 
Department at ASU.  In cooperation with the Association for Women in 
Mathematics. 

Name:________________________ Troop Number:_______________ 

Phone Number/Email address:____________________________________ 

Any allergies:____________________________________________ 

____  I have signed the Girl Scout photo release. 
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